FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I know you found an unidentified air raid shelter on this site but have you found the other two that are there.I have identified them to someone who allowed me to walk around the site but it appears this one was a surprise I know there are two more close by please put my mind at Rest on answering

As part of the extended demolition works at Southfield Newry and following your local information and discoveries on site, we took the decision to strip the entirety of the playground areas to confirm the extent of all tunnels. We uncovered three sets of air raid tunnels which have all been filled in. This aligns with your knowledge, thank you for contacting us to confirm. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
